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Miss Pettitt is the lead teacher for Pupil Premium at Peckover School. 

If you have any questions, queries, concerns or suggestions, please send 

Miss Pettitt an email. 

spettitt@peckoverprimary.org 

 
Christmas is coming! 

 

With the cost of living and energy crisis in everyone’s mind, we know that 

there are some tough times ahead. If you are in need of any support, please 

do let us know. 

 

 
 

Our Pupil Premium strategy for this academic year can be found on 

the website: 
https://www.peckoverprimary.org/page/?title=Pupil+Premium&pid=27 

 

 

Our Pupil Premium funding this year is being spent on:  
  Phonics and developing a Key Stage 2 reading strategy  

 Speech and Language therapist  

 Developing a whole school writing strategy  

 Review the SEND provision and work closely with Meadowgate to support pupils 

 Embed our Early Years communication strategy and curriculum 

 Tutor delivering interventions  

 Free breakfast club for Pupil Premium pupils 

 Forest school sessions for Key Stage 1 

 Inclusion team to support our families  

 Uniform and trip payment support  

https://www.peckoverprimary.org/page/?title=Pupil+Premium&pid=27


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget! 

We have a food bank located at school, and a uniform swap shop. If you are in 

need please speak to the office or email Miss Pettitt and we will be more than 

happy to help! 

 

 

 

We can help with payments for: 

School uniform and PE kit 
School trips 


